
RETNS Board of Management Meeting – 9th May 2022 

  

Launch of awnings and children’s art exhibition 

The Board would like to thank the Development Committee for all their efforts in 
arranging the event on 8th May.  It was a great day and the awnings are a wonderful 
addition to the school.  All involved should be very proud of themselves! 

  

Information Communication Technology Grant 

The school have purchased 15 Chromebooks and charging trolley.  Preparation is 
ongoing for their introduction for use in the next school year. 

  

Extra-Curricular Activities 

The Extra Curricular Activities programme has made a welcome return and is 
running very well. This is organised by the Parents’ Association and the Board would 
like to thank all those involved.  

  

Summer Works Scheme 

A company called Galileo have been appointed as project consultants.  It is 
anticipated that the project will go to tender towards the end of May.  The Board will 
review progress at the June meeting.  

  

Roof Repair 

The school have engaged a contractor to repair the section of the flat roof above the 
elevator shaft that leaked in December.  The work has been delayed but  is due to 
take place in June.  

  

  

The BoM also considered some routine matters, which for reasons of confidentiality 
are not included in this report. The next Board Meeting is on Monday 13th June 
2022.    

 


